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25 January 2018 
 
 
 

Nufarm Limited Syndicated Bank Facility 
 
 
The Directors of Nufarm Finance (NZ) Limited advise that the Company has, as a guarantor; together with 
certain other Nufarm subsidiaries as further guarantors, entered into and executed documentation relating to 
the refinancing of the Nufarm Limited Group’s existing syndicated banking facility.  The facility was increased 
in size to A$665 million for a term of three years.  There are no other material changes to existing terms and 
conditions. The syndicate of lenders remains unchanged. 

 

Further information: Rodney Heath 
 Group Executive, Corporate Services 
 rodney.heath@nufarm.com 
  +61 3 9282 1217 
  +61 418 391 173 
 


